

28th February 2018

Dear Parents,

NEW AUTOMATIC ACCESS CONTROL SYSTEM (MAIN ENTRANCE DOORS)

We have now completed the installation of an automated entry system to the main entrance doors at school e.g.

- main reception / visitor door,
- KS1 & Foundation Stage door
- Junior pupil entrance door.

The system has been introduced to improve security for our pupils / your children by ensuring school can safely manage who can access the school buildings and was activated late yesterday, Tuesday 27 February.

Outside of normal school opening / closing times staff will be aware of visitors / parents as they will have unlocked the gates for them. At all other times (when gates are unlocked) please can parents attract a member of the Office staff's attention and they will release the door and answer your enquiry.

Your co-operation and patience as we all adjust to this new system is very much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

00

Mr R Cruise Headteacher







